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From the office of the Principal Jim Baker 

October 23, 2020 

Dear Seniors and Farmer Parents and Guardians, 

You are receiving this letter because your student is a candidate for graduation with the Lewisville High 
School Class of 2021. Congratulations to you and your family!  

I need to share some important information with you about graduation procedures. The University of 
North Texas has informed us tickets will be necessary for entry into the graduation ceremony. Our 2021 
Senior class is nearing 1,200 students, and we want to ensure that all graduates and their families have 
a wonderful experience on this day. 

We are sharing this information with you early to allow you the necessary time to plan and organize 
for this year’s Graduation at The University of North Texas on May 30, 2021 at 12:00 p.m.  Our goal is 
to accommodate our students and their families and still abide by the rules, regulations, safety and 
security policies of UNT.  

If your senior wants to participate in Graduation, they will need to RSVP on the link below. This link will 
serve as your Senior’s RSVP to participate in the ceremony as well as identify the potential number of 
guests on this special day. We will do our best to accommodate your request for tickets, but at this 
time we cannot guarantee how many tickets each student will receive. In the past we have had from 
8-11 tickets for each graduate and it depends on the numbers of RSVPs we receive. The tickets are 
complimentary and do not require payment.  Here is the link to RSVP:

http://bit.ly/2021GRADUATIONRSVP    |   Sr. Info - http://bit.ly/2021SENIORPACKET 

The deadline to complete the necessary information is January 29, 2021 at 11:59 P.M.  On or before 
February 19, 2021, you will be notified the number of guest tickets you will receive for the LHS 
Graduation ceremony.  As always, all LISD Graduations are streamed live online at the LISD website. 

I also need to make you aware that any senior participating in Graduation will need to order the Cap 
and Gown Unit (comes with tassel) from Jostens.  The color has changed, so previous year’s gowns will 
not match. You can order online at http://jostens.com or you can order in person with Jostens on 
the last day to order, December 16, 2020 at LHS during lunch.  

Sincerely, 

Jim Baker, Principal 
Lewisville High School 


